
Star Hesse 
 
2/25/18 I urgently ask the DRBC to permanently ban any fracking, and/or related fracking activities
(like the dumping of toxic fracked waste water), from anywhere in the Delaware River Basin and
surrounding areas. Reams of factual, scientific data have established that activities related to the
extraction,use,transportation and/or disposal of fossil fuels and waste constitute a ticking, but
wholly preventable, environmental time bomb, that threatens to irrevocably poison our air, water,
land and environment. The DRBC has the authority and the moral imperative to prevent this
corrosive and deadly pollution, by permanently banning any fracking activities in the Delaware
River Basin. 

There is no undo button for pollution. The only way to prevent it is to stop pollution before it
happens. Therefore I call on the DRBC to act in their regulatory capacity, to safeguard and prAotect
our health, our land, air and water by issuing a permanent ban on all fracking and fracking related
activities in the Delaware River Basin and surrounding areas. 

The DRBC is charged with the responsibility to protect people, the river, and the environment.
Please use your authority to permanently ban fracking activities in the river basin corridor. This will
save lives, save money, protect the environment, and it is the right thing to do. Thank you for acting
on this request to permanently ban fracking from the Delaware River Basin. Star Hesse
 


